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                         Director’s Report 

Kevin Reney 

 

 
Well, its hard to believe that we are already into August.  
I know many of you have been out and about riding to 
many cool locations and sharing your pictures with 
everyone.  Its nice to see these pictures coming through 
again on Facebook.   
 
Remember that next month is the picnic, September 5th.  
There will not be a regular meeting, just the picnic. 
 
Kevin  

 

Meeting Minutes 

Kristine Wilson 
Chapter 3424 Secretary 

 

 
 
 
If you would like to have the minutes from the July 
meeting, we can read them at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR 

Dwayne Scott 

 

 

Hello everyone!  I hope you have all been able to take 
advantage of the weather when possible and get out 
and enjoy some miles with smiles!  A few of us did take 
advantage and got out and did the HOG challenge.  Did 
3 bridges in one day…had my doubts if we were gonna 
make the last stop but we made it with minutes to spare 
as the park was closing.   

I want to thank everyone who participated in this 
challenge and again thank you Ray Nourse for all of your 
input!  Its never too late to visit these historical bridges. 

The list of riders to complete the challenge are; 

Michelle Beeman  Rich Hagenmayer 

James Edwards  Shannon Marie 

Dana Baker  Gary Schipani 

Dwayne Scott  Dave Tyler 

If someone has another idea for a ride challenge, let’s do 
it! 

Dwayne 
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MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

Mike Piston 

 

 
 
If you haven’t provided your birth month and would like 
to be recognized in the monthly newsletter, you can 
send me the information through e-mail: 
membership@syracusehog.com. Also, if you would like 
to be in the running for 2021 local HOG club mileage 
awards, you can send in your 2021 starting mileage 
through e-mail or on the monthly meeting sign-in sheet. 
 
Just a reminder, the local membership to Syracuse HOG 
is for the calendar year; your National HOG membership 
may coverage a different time period.  Your local 

membership to Syracuse Hog requires an active National 
HOG membership. 
 
                                     Happy HOG Birthday!! 
 
 
 
 

 ROAD CAPTAIN/SAFETY OFFICER 
John Kresse 

 

 
 
Ride safe all, 
John K., HRC and Safety Offier. 
 
 

ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR 
Michelle Beeman 

 
 
 
The annual picnic will be September 5th at 1 p.m. in Tully.  
If you need the address, please reach out to one of the 
officers for it.  Herlihey’s BBQ will be catering again this 
year.  We will have chicken, pulled pork, sausage, 
peppers and onions, mac n cheese, baked beans and salt 
potatoes, dessert and drinks. 
 
There will be a ride from Performance to the picnic.  We 
will have raffles and games to play.  Bring your own 
chair. More details to follow in the next few days. 
 
Michelle 
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TREASURER’S REPORT 
Joanne Piston 

 

 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the club’s 
finances, please contact me at 
treasurer@syracusehog.com. 

 

LADIES OF HARLEY 

 
 
Would anyone like to help out and take over the Ladies 
of Harley position? 
 
 

  HISTORIAN 
 
Historian needed, please see Kevin or Dwayne if you are 
interested. 
 

 

Bike Rally Pictures courtesy of Dan Sturtz from 

Gettysburgh and Cumbrland Rally’s: 

 

  
 

 
.
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Cumberrland HOG Rally 

 
 

 
Cumberland HOG Rally

y 
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2021 Chapter Officers 
 

Director 
Kevin Reney 
director@syracusehog.com 
(315) 374-2601 
 

Assistant Director 
Dwayne Scott 
astdirector@syracusehog.com 
(315) 466-6516 
 

Treasurer 
Joanne Piston 
treasurer@syracusehog.com 
(315) 447-5251 
 

Secretary 
Kristine Wilson 
secretary@syracusehog.com 
(315) 663-5972 
 

Activities Officer 
Michelle Beeman 
activities@syracusehog.com 
(315) 436-6272 
 

Head Road Captain 
John Kresse 
roadcaptain@syracusehog.com 
(315) 436-4254 
 

Safety Officer 
John Kresse 
safety@syracusehog.com 
(315) 436-4254 

 
 
Membership 
Mike Piston 
membership@syracusehog.com 
(315) 289-4939 

 
Ladies of  Harley 
 

Ladiesofharley@syracusehog.com 
 
Historian 
 
Historian@syracuse.hog.com  
 

Webmaster 
Jason Sutliff 
webmaster@syracusehog.com 
(865) 454-9265 

 
Editor 
Christine Lanfair 
editor@syracusehog.com 
(315) 383-2333 
 
Photographer 
 
photograph@syracusehog.com 
 

Sponsoring Dealership 
Performance Harley Davidson 
Brian Sedlack 
brian.s@performancehd.com 
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Performance Harley-Davidson 

807 North Geddes St. 

Syracuse, NY 13204 

 

For up-to-date information, 

please visit our website at: 
WWW.SYRACUSEHOG.COM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.syracusehog.com/

